Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 4:20 PM

To: '‘Matt Farris'

Subject: RE: Change order for Palace Garage

What you can’t do the impossible? 1’m seriously disappointed! ©
Thanks Matt. I’ll extend the date to September 2, from what you’ve said.
Please use this email to document the change.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Matt Farris [mailto:Matt.Farris@innovex.net]
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 2:47 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Change order for Palace Garage

Hi Mark,

Just wanted to let you know I've been trying to contact the Fund to get a status report on the recent change order
request | submitted for Palace Garage in San Leandro. So far no word on a decision. It’s likely they won’t have one either
before the upcoming March 28 deadline for the revised CAP the county has requested has passed. As such I'm still
behind the eight ball. There is no budget left for the site in the 2013/14 fiscal year. In addition, you may recall the
previous change order request submitted back in July 2013 for the site was denied for this fiscal year. As such I’'m unsure
if we will be granted additional funds this year even with the new site information. If you have any connections with the
Fund, would you be willing to ask and see if you can get an answer on the status? Otherwise | humbly ask that the
extension I've requested to move the due date for the revised CAP to September 2, 2014 be granted. If you have any

guestions please feel free to call me.
Thanks,
Matt

Matthew Farris P.G.
Senior Project Geologist

Innovex Environmental Management
3900 Lennane Drive, Suite 130
Sacramento,CA 95834



Direct (916)760-7579
Cell (925) 808-9290
Fax +1 (925) 459-5602



